
4 January 2012           

City Council  

Committee Report 

 

To:  Mayor & Council 
 

Fr:  Joanne L. McMillin, City Clerk 
 

Re:  Annual AMO Conference – August 19 to 22, 2011 – Ottawa, ON 
 

 
 

Recommendation: 
That authorization is hereby given for the following four (4) Members of Council to 

attend the Annual AMO Conference taking place in Ottawa, ON, August 19 to 22, 
2012:- 

       ; and further 
 
That all eligible expenses in accordance with Council’s Travel & Per Diem Policy be 

here by authorized. 
 

Background: 
Typically various Members (and the CAO) attend the annual meeting of the Association 

of Municipalities of Ontario which is held every year in a different municipality in 
southern Ontario.  To-date Councillor Roussin has indicated an interest in attending. 
 

Budget: 
Councillor’s Budget. 

 

Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:  
N/A 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 


